From: AADV FacultyAffairs

To: "newfaculty@list.arizona.edu"

Cc: Miller, Thomas P - (tpm)

Subject: Welcome to the University of Arizona from the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs
Date: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 4:18:00 PM

Dear Colleagues,

I am following up on the messages that you have received from Provost Goldberg and other UA
administrators to provide you with some details on New Faculty Orientation on next Tuesday and
Wednesday. You will be introduced to resources that will help you with your research and teaching
—including updates on grants that are tailored to your individual interests, campus programs that
can help you meet you students’ math and writing needs, and resources to support your online and
classroom instruction.

You will be able to talk with top leaders, including your dean, about a wide range of campus
initiatives, including our recently earned standing as an Hispanic-Serving Institution. We have also
arranged for you to have a chance to talk with HR professionals about your personnel benefits and
programs ranging from childcare funding to programs to support your career advancement.

The program will include time for you to interact with colleagues facing some of the same challenges
as you are in getting acclimated to Tucson and UA. The program will not include a lot of PowerPoint
presentations on general information that you can find on the web. The full agenda is available
online here.

RSVP so that we can seat you with faculty from your college:
https://uarizona.col.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9nUtWBoOMavR2UI|

| hope you can join us. If you have questions or concerns, please email me.
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Professor Thomas P. Miller, Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs
501 Administration, P.O. Box 210066, Tucson, AZ. 85721-0066
Phone: 520-626-0202

Vice Provost Home Page: http://facultyaffairs.arizona.edu/
Faculty Home Page: http://tmiller.faculty.arizona.edu/

The future belongs to the young, and it's on the rest of us to help them prepare for it.
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